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29 of us were so blessed to relish this trip in what must have been the best 

March weather one could ever wish for. 

We made our way there via car, bus or train in plenty of time for a chat/coffee 

ōŜŦƻǊŜ ǘƘŜ άŀƭƭ ŀōƻŀǊŘέ ƻǳǊ ŦƛǊǎǘ Ŏƭŀǎǎ ƘŜǊƛǘŀƎŜ ŎŀǊǊƛŀƎŜǎ ŀǘ мнΦолǇƳΦ  

Parking and access to the station was a bit tricky, but we managed. 

We immediately piled into the abundance of Natter Platter food with the odd 

champers and that kept us busy while trying to take in the scenery. Everyone 

was in fine form ς smiles from ear to ear! 

²Ŝ Ǌŀƴ άŜȄǇǊŜǎǎέ ǘƻ aŜƴȊƛŜǎ /ǊŜŜƪΣ ǘƘŜƴ 9ƳŜǊŀƭŘΣ ōŜfore arriving at Lakeside 

where we could wander around and take in the hidden beauty of Emerald Lake. 

Having not lost anyone, we travelled back to Belgrave by about 3.30pm while 

struggling to cope with 2 large scones, jam and cream with our tea and coffee ς 

hence not many of us fancied a 3 course meal that night!! 

It was a memorable outing which lived up to the hype. 

 



  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 Rita, David, Pam, Jenny, Chris & John. 



  

Doug & Margaret. Ellen. 

  

Lynn & Jenny. Doug, Annette, Terry & Trish. 

  

Rita, Jenny & Chris. Val & Ian. 

  

  


